Public Administration Committee

From:

Kris Wetton ·

Sent:

Monday, 24 March 2014 5:23 PM

To:

Public Administration Committee

Subject:

Yes to shooting of feral animals in WA

Dear Ms Mesiti,

I am wholly in favour of allowing feral populations to be controlled and support the proposal that recreational hunting be permitted. That said, it comes with the proviso that the environment in which this is done, be controlled by the SSAA, whom as the governing shooters body in Australia, is best placed to administrate the process and the practicalities of the proposal. I must add that having seen the destruction to native flora and fauna caused by feral species, I am thoroughly amazed that there are people attempting to prevent this proposal. Of course we live in a democracy so that is their right, however I am concerned that their campaign is based more on fuzzy warm feelings than practicality and fact.

Sincerely,

Kris Wetton